
THE SECRETARY OF STATE 

WASHINGTON 

October 27, 2004 {tj~ ~ 

"''~ . Dear Senator Dole: 'j "- " "" 
Thank you for your recent letter recommending John Kemp rt..e il.m~er 

of the State Department's Advisory Committee on Persons with Dis~b" ~ 

I have shared your letter with the Departmenfs Bureau of Democracy, ' ~ 
Human Rights and Labor, and USAID, as well as with the White House Liaison 
Offices of both State and USAID, who are working together to create this new 
committee. Mr. Kemp has a distinguished record and we will be sure to give him 
our full consideration. 

Again, thanks for your interest in this very important committee. 

Colin L. Powell 

The Honorable 
Senator Bob Dole, 

601 Pennsylvania Avenue, N.W., 
North Building, 10th floor, 

Washington, D.C. 20004. 
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